
 

DAEiNA Meeting 2014 – Invitation and Call for Papers 
 
The 3nd annual meeting of Danish Academic Economists in North America (DAEiNA) will be held on May 24, 
2014 at Duke University, Durham, NC.  
 
The meeting will consist of presentations, a plenum discussion on the future of DAEiNA and networking 
opportunities over food and drinks.  
 
To request a presentation slot please submit a paper or abstract to daeina@daeina.net before April 1, 2014. 
We encourage the presentation of preliminary work, particularly from PhD students. In allocating slots, particular 
preference will also be given to PhD students who are about to go on the academic job market. 
 
In addition to requests for presentation slots, we also ask all interested DAEiNA members to submit a non-binding 
expression of interest to daeina@daeina.net as soon as possible in order to facilitate coordination of rooms as 
well as catering. 
 
DAEiNA is still in the process of applying for funds to cover travel and hotel costs for a small number of people; 
however, participants are strongly encouraged to seek funds on their own. For students in particular, signing up 
to present at the meetings may be a good way of securing travel funding from their home institution.  
 
If you need hotel accommodation in Durham, Tim Bollerslev can reserve a room at a favorable rate within 
walking distance of Duke University. More specific information will be forwarded to those who request assistance 
with lodging for Friday and/or Saturday night at daeina@daeina.net. 
 
For more information regarding DAEiNA and our activities visit our website at http://www.daeina.net. 
 
Regards from the DAEiNA Board: 

Tim Bollerslev, Professor, Department of Economics, Duke University 

Rasmus Jørgensen, Postdoc, University of Copenhagen 

Christian G. Lund, PhD Candidate, Northwestern University	
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